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Dear Customers and Friends,

As our anniversary celebration winds down, we look back at the 

last fifte
en years with gratitude. We feel p

rivileged to have gone 

on many amazing journeys, w
ith birds and fish that resea

rchers 

around the world have tracked. We have shared our customers’ 

excitement when their birds have crossed continents and their 

fish have circu
mnavigated oceans.

Come along with us as we follow this 275 gram Eurasian 

Hobby on a truly amazing journey across two continents, 

from Sweden to Africa. We thank Roine Strandberg, Thomas 

Alerstam, Mikael Hake and Patrik Olofsson for sharing this 

story with us.

Next we fly from Chile to California on the wings of the pink 

footed shearwater. Our thanks to Peter Hodum and David 

Hyrenbach for taking us on their shearwaters’ jo
urney.

Last but not least, we follow the travels of the Atlantic 

sailfish from the Charleston Bump Complex to the 

Bahamas. We thank Josh Loefer, G
eorge Sedberry,  

Dan Russ, Jonathan Geddings and Philip Weinbach  

for taking us into the deep with their sailfish.

Please join the school children of Box Elder School 

District 
in Utah and from Erdenebulgan Sum, northern Mongolia 

as they prepare to track the Marbled Godwit and Great Bustard, respectively. 

Congratulations to both schools for winning free P
TTs for their sch

ool projects.  

We share their excitement and look forward to their rep
orts.

A year from now, we may be looking at discoveries m
ade possible by our new 

smaller GPS unit and smaller popup tag. Every time we introduce a smaller unit, 

we are happy to achieve a new milestone but always doubtful whether we can fur-

ther miniaturize our design. So, it is w
ith great pleasure that we introduce our new 

22g GPS unit and our tiny next generation Archival Popup tag. Though our task 

gets harder as we go smaller, we continue on our journey with much enthusiasm.

We thank you for the opportunity to serve you, our customers, over the last fifte
en 

years and look forward to many more years together. We wish you happiness, 

health and joy in 2007.

Sincerely, 

Paul and the staff at MTI 

Above: 
Adult female Hobby with a 9.5g PTT.
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